HILLTOWMN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
REGULARLY SCHEDULED WORKSESSION
ADVERTISED PUBLIC HEARING
FOR AN ORDINANCE PROVIDING FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT
OF WATER CONSERVATION REQUIREMENTS FOR
ALL NEW STRUCTURES WITHIN HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP
Monday, April 13, 1992
8:00PM

Those present: William H. Bennett, Jr., — Chairman
Kenneth B. Benningten - Vice-Chalrman
Jack C. Fgx - Superviscr
Bruce G. Horrccks - Township Manager
Themas Buzby - Director of Public Werks
Kerry Trauger - Pclice Department
Eric Applegate — Cocde Enforcement Officer

*The Public Hearing, which was advertised in a local newspaper,
1s being held fer censideraticon of an Ordinance providing fcer
the establishment of water ccnservation requirements fer all
new sftructures within Hilitcwn Township. The Publiec Hearing
began at 8:00FPM.

Mr., Hcorrocks advised the Bcecard cf Superviscrs will hear public
ccmment cencerning  the preopesed Ordinance, regarding water
conservation, and the changes theretc from our current Ordinance,
fc be coensidered feor adopticn at the April 27, 1992 Beard cf
Superviscrs meeting.

The current Ordinance, concerning water closets, allcws the
use ¢t 3.5 gallens per flush, and the proposed Ordinance will
allow for the use c¢f 1.6 gallcns per flush, at the request of
the Delaware River Basin Commissicn, Mr. Herrccks neted
currently, Hilltown Tcwnship's requirements cn sinks, lavatcries,
showers, etc. 18 2.75 gallcns per minute ¢f flow. The Delaware
River Basin Ccmmissicn is suggesting 3 gallens per minute cof
flow, which 18 actually higher. The preposed Ordinance takes
water clesets down tc 1.6 gallens per flush, and bhrings showers,
sinks, and lavatcries up tc 3 gallons per minute of flgw. Chairman
Bennett stated the abcve would apply primarily to new ccenstructicn
and replacement cf facilities.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

1. Mr., Paul Heck - Mr. Heck explained he recently
censtructed a building ¢n Bethlehem Pike din Hilltown Tewnship,
which currently contains eight tcilets. The building itself

1s a publiec use building - a dcctor's office. Mr. Heck stated
they were fcrced tc purchase two plungers because the eight
teilets do nct work properly. The develcper who ccnstructed

the building advised Mr. Heck he cculd nct purchase the c¢ld
fashicned types of ftcilets, due tc BOCA regulaticns. Only the
new toilets, which feature the reduced flow, can be utilized
in new ccnstruction. Mr. Heck felt he had purchased "top of
the 1line toilets", and does not feel that reducing the flow
further will help the tcilets tc cperate any better,






